
From: PF-Mailbox-01
To: Lotimer, Kelly; Norio, Ann-Marie; Trennum, Matthew; Evely, Mark
Subject: FW: Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee
Date: Friday, September 06, 2019 2:57:37 PM

From: Niagara Region Website
Sent: Friday, 06 September 2019 14:57:28 (UTC-05:00) Eastern Time (US & Canada)
To: Clerks
Subject: Online Form - Request to Speak at a Standing Committee

Request to Speak at a Standing Committee

To reply, copy the email address from below and put into 'To'. (if resident
entered their email address)

Name
Hugo Chesshire

Address
80 King Street, Suite 3

City
St. Catharines

Postal
L2R 7G1

Phone
905-684-2361

Email
hugo@gncc.ca

Organization
Greater Niagara Chamber of Commerce

standing committee
Regional Council

Presentation Topic

CL-C 56-2019
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Coalition of Inclusive Municipalities

Presentation includes slides
No

Previously presented topic
No

Presentation Details
For the thirteen municipal governments in Niagara to join the Coalition of
Inclusive Municipalities is a stated policy goal of the GNCC and was part of
our 2018 municipal platform. We wish to speak regarding the staff report to
be delivered on September 19 and express the support of the business
community for this initiative.

Video Consent
Yes
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